
BOOKS…. and  

     BUSES and BEARS…. 

            Oh MY! 
 

Kindergarten Orientation Day is on Friday August 29th     

1:00-3:00 
                1:00-1:45 Principal in Café with guests 
         Visit from PTO/North Versailles Library/Guidance/Nutrition Inc.  
                1:45-3:00 Visit classroom and teacher discussion  

Student tour with Principal and Bus Ride  

At Green Valley Primary we understand that this is an exciting and nervous time for both parents and their little 

ones…so we are here to ease the worries and to make starting Kindergarten easy & fun!  We want our students to 

know that Green Valley Primary is a good place, and we want them to look forward to learning and coming to school 

each and every day! 

Upon arrival on Orientation Day, Kindergarten students and their parents are to report to the cafeteria.  Your 

teacher will be anxiously waiting to greet you!  During the time in the classroom, teachers will talk, give an overview 

of their classroom and explain to parents what to expect as your child journeys through their first year of school.  

BOOKS:                                                                                

Kindergarten students will receive many free books that were donated last year to our new kindergarten students.                  

Each student will have time to pick at least three books to help them grow their home library.    

BUSES:                                                                                               

Learning about the School Bus is very important.  Staff members will speak to Kindergarten students about school 

bus safety, rules and required behavior while riding the bus to and from school. 

BEARS:                                                                                        

Kindergarten students are also asked to bring a stuffed Bear as a ‘Bus Buddy’!  Students will have the opportunity 

to take their Bear along with them for a ride on a school bus for the first time!  Taking a test ride helps the 

Kindergarten students become familiar and comfortable with the school bus before starting their first day! 

 

 

 


